
HedgeNordic publishes article on Sector Zen

HedgeNordic has published an article and short interview with the CIO of Sector Zen regarding 

the recent take-over in the portfolio of Sector Zen.

Please follow this link to view the article in full on HedgeNordic's website.
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https://hedgenordic.com/2019/11/keep-them-coming/

